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5th December 2022  

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   

 

REF: ICE SKATING   

 

As part of our Enrichment programme this month, the Sixth Form team have secured a private booking 

for Le Friquet Ice Rink on Thursday 8 December from 15:00 to 16:00.     

 

All Lower Sixth students will be expected to attend as part of the timetabled programme, with the option 

to skate at a cost of £5.00 or watch from the side with a Hot Chocolate in hand. Students have already 

begun making payments in cash and we would appreciate if the students who have not yet paid to please 

remember to bring along the cash on the afternoon.   

 

This offsite trip has also been opened up to our Upper Sixth students as an opportunity to get to know the 

Lower Sixth outside of school, whilst also celebrating the forthcoming festive season.   

 

Students are requested to make their own way down to Le Friquet and will be given permission to leave 

site from 14:30 in order to arrive at the venue for a 15:00 start. There will be an expectation that they all 

sign out with Mrs Cheshire in The Leaf Centre before they depart. A register will be taken at Le Friquet 

prior to getting onto the ice by staff members who will be onsite to supervise.   

 

Should any students consider offering lifts to their peers, we do ask that permission is granted by the 

parents/guardians of those accepting the lift and we ask that you support us in ensuring the relevant 

permission has been granted prior to the journey. We cannot take responsibility for how the students 

choose to get themselves to and from Le Friquet.  

 

Finally, students will be excused from Le Friquet at 16:00. Please therefore arrange for any collections at 

the end of the day to be made from there and not The Ladies’ College.   

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact either myself 

(eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg) or Mrs Cheshire (kcheshire@ladiescollege.ac.gg) on (01481) 721602.   

 

Kind regards,   

 

 

 

Emma Clements  

Head of Sixth Form   
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